
Common Exception Words
Common exception words are words that do not follow the usual spelling rules. 
Children have to be able to spell MOST (if not all!) of these by the end of year 2 
to reach Expected Standard. 



Letter Formation

Children in Year 2 do NOT have to use pre-cursive: in fact we 
encourage them to write each letter individually and to take 
their pencil away after every single letter.



Children are 
encouraged to use 
the Speed Sounds 
Chart for 
independent 
spelling for as long 
as they need it



Letter names
• It is important to differentiate between letter 
names (graphemes) and the sounds they 
represent (phonemes). 

• Children must know the letter names and 
should use them when talking about how a word 
looks or how it is spelt. 



How can you support at home?

Log onto Oxford Owl. There are books on here for 
you to read together, for your child to read alone,
stories to listen to and tips on how you can 
Support. Log in details are in your pack.

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-pupils/pupil-home?current_page=home


How can you support at home?
Log onto Oxford Owl. There are books on here for you to read together, for your child to 
read alone, stories to listen to and tips on how you can support. Log in details are in your 
pack.

Username: jaguars2022           Username: Kangaroos2022/23           Username: Lemurs2022

Passwords: Jaguars2022        Password: KANGAROOS2022/23      Password: Lemurs2022

                                                     
                                                       


